Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, November 16, 1987

Present: John Jones, Chairman Rachel Reinstein and Elizabeth Shaw
Secretary.

Checks were signed.
Building permits for Mr. Young, Ann Vose, and Mrs. Kulpinski were signed.
Minutes of last weeks meeting approved.

The permit for Mrs. Kulpinski was approved after a call was placed to
Lioyd Henderson asking his opinion on the placement of an inground
pool on the Kulpinski property.

Mr. & Mrs. Lanman requested permission to remain in their camper while
seeking an apartment. Selectmen agreed not to push them for another
week as long as they are looking for a place to live. As of Monday,
11/23/87 they will have to vacate the camper for the winter months.

Meeting adjourned 9:30 ems



